
MINUTES 

TIDE COMMITTEE 

March 6, 2013 

 

 

Present:  Tommy Sandel, Cathy Price, Polly LaRosa, Archie Livingston, Erin Garner, Bob Doub 

(Ex-Officio) 

 

Absent:  Mary Edna Keller (excused), Mickey Van Metre (Member Emeritus) (excused) 

Cameron Andrews (excused). 

 

The minutes of the February 6, 2013 meeting were approved. 

 

Mr. Doub gave an overview of sign installation on the beach accesses. 

 

Cathy Price suggested that some of the walk-over accesses be modified to accommodate golf cart 

parking.  Archie Livingston asked if there was something the Lions Club could do to help with 

the beach access improvement.  There was a question of which beach accesses had been adopted.  

Deborah Hargis said she would distribute the list to Committee Members prior to the next 

meeting. 

 

Mr. Doub reported on sand fencing.  There are twenty sections left, and the four inch poles are 

being reused.   

 

Mr. Doub told the Committee there was $5,000 left in this year’s budget for beach access 

improvement.  Mr. Sandel reported that Town Administrator Hill had asked him if the 

Committee wanted to ask for additional funds for the 2013 – 2014 fiscal year. 

 

Mr. Livingston reported that visitors to the beach had reported to him that they really enjoyed the 

dog-friendly attitude of Edisto Beach. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:18 a.m. 

 

 

 


